TRAFFIC SAFETY COMMITTEE FOLLOW UP AND RECOMMENDATINS

Wednesday April 24™", 2024, Meeting

TC-24-03 - Marcus Robinson requests “No Parking” next to new houses/median on
Killarney Dr.

Discussion: The requesting resident noted their concern about parking safety on Killarney
Dr, particularly near what they called a blind corner and a hidden driveway. The
Committee is aware of issues with parking due to the construction but would like to
observe the situation now that the construction is almost complete before making any
decision to restrict parking. Staff also suggested checking measurements to assess if any
changes or restrictions are necessary. The resident also suggested a “Hidden Driveway”
signage as an option.

Response: The Committee would like to take another look once the construction is
finished with measurements to assess if parking restrictions are necessary.

Reports/Staff action: At the completion of construction staff took measurements of the
area and it measures 18 feet wide, which allows 10 feet clearance with a car parked at this
location.

TSC RECOMMENDATIONS:

The Traffic Safety Committee does not recommend any further action be taken.

CITY ENGINEER POLICE CHIEF
Erich Lais Peter Mahuna
Approved of Recommendation Approved of Recommendation
0 Vi p
Fo  3lsies M wAa-ls
Initial Date Initial Date

Comments: Comments:




